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To the Clerk of the Board in Ventura and to each of the County Supervisors.  I’d appreciate if you would copy each
supervisor.  I injured my right hand
and it’s hard for me to type, but this is important so I’m doing it.

I urge each supervisor to support a SOAR vote on Large-Scale Battery Storage Facilities.  It’s very much needed.

Debbie Diamond
Ventura, CA 93003
dwshow99@yahoo.com
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